Nathan Parin
Gender Affirming Care Patient Navigator
Planned Parenthood of Michigan

To the Members of the House Judiciary Committee,

I am writing in resounding support of HB5300, HB5301, HB5302 and HB5303. As the
gender affirming care patient navigator of Planned Parenthood of Michigan and a trans person,
these bills will allow people to have a more accessible experience when navigating updating their
gender marks and names by taking away financial barriers and outdated steps. I am fully in

support of these bills and their updates.

Sincerely,

Nathan Parin



